


Trent Valley Internal Drainage Board - Biodiversity Action Plan 

This Biodiversity Action Plan has been prepared by the Trent Valley Internal Drainage Board in
accordance with the commitment in the Implementation Plan of the DEFRA Internal Drainage
Board Review for IDBs to produce their own Biodiversity Action Plans by April, 2010. 
It also demonstrates the Board's commitment to fulfilling its duty as a public body under the Natural
Environment and Rural Communities Act 2006 to conserve biodiversity. 
Many of the Board's activities have benefits for biodiversity, not least its water level management
and ditch maintenance work. It is hoped that this Biodiversity Action Plan will help the Board to
maximise the biodiversity benefits from its activities and demonstrate its contribution to the
Government's UK Biodiversity Action Plan targets. 
The Board has adopted the Biodiversity Action Plan as one of its policies and is committed to its
implementation. It will review the plan periodically and update it as appropriate . 

......

Mr. W. Staunton 
Chairman of the Board

J.t-09-/J Date .................................... . 

This Biodiversity Action Plan is a public statement by the Board of its biodiversity objectives and
the methods by which it intends to achieve them. 
We would welcome appropriate involvement in the delivery of the Plan from interested
organisations, companies, and individuals. 
You can contact us about this Biodiversity Action Plan by writing to the following address: 

Trent Valley Internal Drainage Board 

31 Castlegate 
Newark on Trent
Nottinghamshire
NG241BB 

Telephone: 01636 704371 or 

Email info@tvidb.co.uk 

Further information is available on the Board's website: 
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www.naidb.co.uk/ 














































































